
FDGA BOD MEETING MINUTES
Saturday August 15, 2020 at 5 PM

 
The FDGA Officers and Directors held their first meeting of 
the 20/21 Membership Year on Saturday August 15, 2020 at 5 PM.

The meeting was an online virtual Zoom meeting.

In attendance were Judy Rummel (President), Tammy 
Hughes (VP), Beth Kennelley (Sec/Treasurer), and Directors Jan Bailie, Donnie 
Bisson, Vicky Chisholm, Warren Parker, and Courtney Quirie.

The meeting was called to order by Judy Rummel at 5:02 PM.

Minutes were read and accepted as presented at 5:10 PM. FDGA account balances 
as of August 12, 2020 reported as follows: $10,632 (checking), $891 (PayPal), 
and $3252 (prepaid fess and loan to Spring Fling show).

 
Beth Kennelley reported that membership renewals were down 
(probably due to the effect of the COVID virus shut-down).

Reminders have been posted to the FDGA News FB page and to the Forever Goat 
FB page.


